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From the President: 
 
Brethren, I would like to thank everyone who attended the Christmas dinner. Everybody  had a good time. The Area 
Representative, Brother C. Wayne Barns was at the dinner. The ladies were given a gift from me for all that they do for 
Masonry.       
 
Brethren, we had the drawing for the LCD TV. I would like to thank everybody who help with this fundraiser. I do not have a 
total at this time, but as soon as I find out I will pass it on. The Area Representative, Brother C. Wayne Barns drew the 
winning ticket, number 795512 Eugene A. Solomon. (See Picture)  
 

 
 

“And the winner is …” 
   
The next meeting will be the 25 January 2011, at the Rainbow restaurant, at 3708 Ramsey Street, at 6:30 PM, order from 
the menu.  
  
Brethren as I’ve been saying at the meetings, we, all of us have to work together to get new members into North Carolina 
Chapter # 97. One, or even a few will not work, IT WILL TAKE ALL OF US WORKING TO GET CHAPTER #97 TO 
WORK. Each and every one of you are on the Membership Committees and if you come up with an idea let us know, it may 
be a good one we can use. If you feel that you know of a good place to meet, let Don Wooster know, he is the time and 
place committee. 
 
THIS IS YOUR CHAPTER AND IT NEEDS YOUR HELP!!! 
 
It’s not I, my, it’s us, we, all of us, THE TEAM.         
    
I hope to see all of you that can make it to the next meeting on the 25 January 2011, at the Rainbow restaurant, at 3708 
Ramsey Street 
 
My E-mail bkitchen@ec.rr.com, address 83 Crown Point Road, Hubert, NC 28539. Phone (910) 326-4911 Cell; (910) 650-
7981 
                                                                                          
I would like to wish each and everyone of you, and your family, A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR.    
 

  



Minutes of the December Meeting: 
 
The meeting was opened by Brother President Bobby Kitchen and introductions were made. 
 
Since this was our Christmas meeting, there was no “official” business conducted except the drawing for the 42: TV (see 
the President’s remarks above).  
 
In addition, there were short remarks by our Regional Rep CSM C. Wayne Barnes and LTC Roy A. Whitmire (Invite to the 
Winter Meeting, January 12 through 15, in Greenville, SC).   
 
Next meeting will be at the Rainbow Restaurant, on January 25th. 
 
The meeting was closed by Brother Kitchen who wished everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Next Meeting will be at 
 

The Rainbow Restaurant, 3708 Ramsey Street 
 

Tuesday, January 25, 2011 
 

Come at 1830 Hours 
 

We’ll Order and then open the meeting. 
 

Hope to see you there! 
 
 

 


